
Linn-Mar High School 

Daily Announcements 

Thursday September 12, 2019 

 
Student Pictures taken on Aug 21 & 22, have arrived.  They will be distributed BEFORE SCHOOL in front of the 

Auditorium this Friday and Monday.  Please stop by and pick yours up! 

 
Homecoming Dance Date Permission Forms are now available!  If you are planning on bring a date to the 

Homecoming Dance that is NOT a Linn-Mar student, you will need to fill out and return a Dance Date 

Permission Form.  These forms are available outside the 9/10 & 11/12 offices.  Completed forms are DUE back to 

the 11/12 office by Thursday Oct. 3.   
 

If you were NOT able to make the Academic Assemblies yesterday, please stop by 11/12 office to pick up your award. 

 

Clubs 

 

There will be a Key Club meeting next Wednesday the 18th at 8am in the Lecture Hall. There will be donuts and 

anyone is welcome!! 
 

CORDS Alert! 

 

The Indian Creek PTO is having a Fall Carnival on Friday, September 20, and they are hoping to find some high 

school student volunteers to help with the games at our event.  They are looking for 10-15 student volunteers that 

are available from 5:00 pm - 7:30 pm.  There will be food available for purchase, and popcorn & water provided 

by the IC PTO.   

If interested, please sign up on the link below:  Indian Creek Fall Carnival Sign-Up 

 

Art studio will begin this evening Sept. 12th in rm D123. Studio will run from 7-9pm. Please enter through door 

4B. Studio night is open to all students interested in working on individual art projects. Questions please see Ms. 

White.  

Linn-Mar Amnesty is holding its first meeting this Friday at 7:45 in Ms. Tietjen's room, L212. Amnesty 

International is a global movement of over 7 million people campaigning for human rights around the world. 

There will be donuts at the meeting, so don't miss out! 

LMHS Students: Are you interested in being on the Student Advisory Council for 2019-20? You need to turn in 

your applications to one of the offices by this Fri, Sept 13!  Don't miss this opportunity to represent the student 

body, meet with administration, and get a free breakfast! 

Linn-Mar students interested in FFA and encouraged to attend the first meeting the year in Ms. Lemmer’s room, 

Rm 130 Friday morning starting at 7:30.  Cinnamon rolls from the Kettelhouse will be served. 

 

SPORTS 

 

Golf: Boys Varsity Meet 3:15pm Iowa City High, Dubuque Senior, 
Linn-Mar, Waterloo West 

Pleasant Valley 
Golf Course 

Cross Country: Girls 
Sophomore Invitational 

3:40pm 
 

Noelridge Park 

https://signup.com/go/MkqUWqz
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Volleyball: Freshman Red & 
black teams 

4:00/5pm Iowa City West Gold, Linn-Mar Red Iowa City West 
High School 

Cross Country: Boys 
Sophomore Invitational 

4:10pm 
 

Noelridge Park 

Cross Country: Girls Varsity 
Invitational 

4:40pm 
 

Noelridge Park 

Cross Country: Boys Varsity 
Invitational 

5:10pm 
 

Noelridge Park 

Cross Country: Girls JV 
Invitational 

5:35pm 
 

Noelridge Park 

Cross Country: Boys JV 
Invitational 

6:05pm 
 

Noelridge Park 

Football:Soph/ Varsity Game 7:15pm Cedar Rapids Jefferson Kingston Stadium 

 

Anyone who ordered Football T-shirt and HAS NOT picked it up yet, you can do so THIS WEEK in the Athletic 

Office! 

 

Counseling Office News 

 

Job Shadow deadline has been extended to Wednesday, September 18th. Stop in the College/Career Center 

this Friday or next Tuesday during your lunch time (between 11:45-2:00) to find out more about job shadows, fill 

out an application or get any questions answered!  

The College/Career Center will be hosting it's first Career Speaker on Friday, Sept. 20th from 9:20-10:05.   

Debra Johnston - Advanced Practice Nurse at Unity Point - St. Luke's Hospital will be here to talk with students 

about careers in the Health Sciences. If you are interested in attending this event, please stop in the College/Career 
Center to sign up and get a pass from the 11-12 office. 

 

 

This week in the College & Career Center 

College Representative visits for this week include: 

 

Thursday 9/12 

Creighton Uni @ 9am 

Northwestern College/IA @ 9:30am 

Friday 9/13 

Grand Canyon Uni – Ariz @ 9am 

Hawkeye Comm College @ 10am 

 

Please stop by the 11/12 office to pick up for a pass for this visit. 

 

The counseling offices have launched a new instagram account. Follow @linnmarhscounseling.  Another easy 

way for you to stay in the know on important news and opportunities you won’t want to miss out on! 
 

Parking 2019-2020 

 

Attention Linn-Mar students who have permission to park on campus. Students who are designated to park 

in the South Lot must have their orange tags displayed during the school day. The South Lot, which includes the 
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South Overflow lot, are for Orange tags only. North Lot tags are purple.  ALL tags must be displayed during the 

school day. No exceptions.   If you have questions about parking please see Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 Office. 

Also, a reminder if students park in the staff or visitor parking they will be guaranteed to receive a parking 

violation of $25.00. Students who receive 3 parking violations/tickets will lose their parking privileges for the 

school year.   
 

**Students who have parking tags to park on campus MUST advise Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 Office of any changes of 

vehicle information including new license plates. Vehicles not registered to park on campus will be ticketed. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots. The North parking lot is set up for students and staff to have designated 

areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student and staff share the parking lot together. 

Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all times. 

 

Parking Lot Reminder! Students are not allowed to park in the visitor or staff parking areas during school hours. This is a 

parking violation and you will receive a parking fine of $25.00.  Park in your designated lot with your parking tag displayed 

to avoid being ticketed. 

Students who drive their moped to school need to park on the designated area in the South Lot. Please register your moped 

before driving it on campus. Students who have the privilege of parking on campus please remember to follow the Linn-Mar 

parking guidelines to avoid getting a parking fine: 

• Park in your designated parking lot. 

• Always have your parking tag displayed in your vehicle. 

• Register any car you drive on campus to the 11th/12th office. • 

Parking tags are not transferable. 

• Do NOT parking in staff, visitors or handicap areas. 

• Parking fines costs $25.00 and must be paid within 14 days. 

• Receiving 3 parking fines will result in the loss of your parking tag for the school year. • 

• Students are NOT allowed to park at Excelsior Middle School. 

• Students are NOT allowed to park in the apartment lots across the street. 

• Students parking on the street, please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get ticketed by the Marion 

Police. 

• The East Lot is for South Lot overflow parking only. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots. The North parking lot is set up for students and staff to have designated 

areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student and staff share the parking lot together. 

Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all times. 


